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 TRAUMA PSYCHOLOGY NEWS
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS FROM GRADUATE STUDENTS

Dear Colleagues,

We are currently soliciting articles for publication for the Student’s Corner section in Trauma Psychology News (TPN). The Student’s Corner features an article written by a graduate student about a topic of interest in the field of trauma psychology. This is an excellent opportunity to have your work read by academics, clinicians, students and affiliates who share your interests. APA’s Division 56 covers advances in theory, research, clinical practice, and policy within the field of trauma psychology. It is also a forum for sharing Division 56 news and information about professional activities and opportunities. This process will be accomplished in two steps:

1) We would like the first step to be a solicitation for Letters of Interest – this entails a brief abstract (≤ 300 words) describing your intended submission topic. This will allow us to gauge overall interest and will also allow us to provide direction, if necessary, prior to the submission of full articles. These Letters of Interest are due by Monday, December 04, 2023. Feedback on Letters of Interest will be provided no later than Friday, December 08, 2023. If you confront an obstacle that conflicts with this timeline, please reach out to us and we will be as flexible as possible. 

2) Secondly, you will have approximately four (4) weeks (from Thursday, December 08, 2023) to complete your full submission. The final draft of a full article (≤ 2,000 words including references) will be due on Monday, January 08, 2024. The goal is to remain relevant to students' personal experiences in the field, but we strongly encourage you to use empirically-supported references pertinent to the current trauma literature to support your article. Creativity in terms of topic is also encouraged. Please include a 100-word biography and headshot for each author at the end of your submission. 

For consideration, please send both of the requested documents by the stated deadlines as Word documents to Antonella Bariani (abariani@alliant.edu). Authors do not need to be members of APA or Division 56 in order to contribute. Submission of an article is not a guarantee of publication but each will be blindly reviewed by our peer-reviewers for novelty, clarity in language, scientific rigor pertinent to the topic, and creativity. Articles may be co-authored with faculty or undergraduate students. One article will be selected and all corresponding authors will be notified of status by Monday, January 29, 2024. The author(s) of the accepted article will then engage in revisions with our peer-reviewers and peer-mentors, being given approximately four weeks between Monday, January 29, 2024 – Thursday, February 28, 2024, to prepare for the slated Spring 2024 publication. 

Previous Student’s Corner articles can be accessed at http://traumapsychnews.com/archived-issues/. Past topics include: Trauma before Incarceration: Examining the Role of Adverse Childhood Experiences; WEIRD Trauma Research: We Can Do Better; Voicing Graduate Psychology Students’ Experiences with Institutional Racism.

Please do not hesitate to contact us. Again, we intend to be as flexible as possible during this time and welcome any questions or concerns related to these deadlines.

Thank you!


Antonella Bariani, Ph.D.
Chair, Student Publications Subcommittee
Trauma Psychology News
APA Division 56
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